A Welcome Message from the FSP Director of Student Services

Welcome to the Fidelity Scholars Program (FSP)! We are thrilled to have you join us as
part of our second cohort. Your journey with us marks the beginning of an exciting and
transformative chapter in your academic and personal development.

As you embark on this new adventure, | am delighted to introduce you to our dedicated
Student Services Team. We are your go-to resources, here to support you in every
aspect of your college experience. Whether you need academic guidance, personal
support, or simply someone to talk to, we are here to help you navigate this journey
successfully.

Over the summer, you will participate in a series of onboarding events designed to
prepare you for your first year of college. These include our virtual "Know Before You
Go" sessions, which will equip you with essential information and skills. In September,
we will host an in-person New Scholar Orientation—details will be sent to you soon.
These events are tailored to ensure you feel confident and ready to start your college
journey.

Your success in the Fidelity Scholars Program is built on active engagement and
communication. You will be working closely with your College Success Coach, Mentor,
and the entire Student Services Team. Together, we will provide the support and
resources you need to achieve your academic and personal goals.

As you move forward, get excited for the incredible journey ahead. The Invest in ME (My
Education) program, a collaboration between Fidelity Investments and UNCF, is
designed to help you reach your dreams. We are committed to your success and look
forward to seeing all that you will accomplish.

Once again, welcome to the Fidelity Scholars Program. We are honored to be a part of
your journey and can’t wait to see the great things you will achieve.

In Service,
Kourtney P. Gray, PhD

Director, Student Services
Fidelity Scholars Program




